
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

June 4, 2015 
Contact:  Mayor Lisa Baldelli-Hunt 
     Steven D’Agostino, Director of Public Works 
     401-767-9205 
 

LET THE PAVING BEGIN! 
 

WOONSOCKET, RI:  Mayor Lisa Baldelli-Hunt is pleased to announce that the first phase 
of street paving for the 2015 construction season has begun.  The following areas are 
scheduled for milling and resurfacing on the 25th, 26th and 29th of June.   
 
The schedule of work (in sequence) is as follows: 
 -Avenue A from Irene Boulevard to Providence Street 
 -South Main Street from Bradford Street to Wilbur Avenue (SELECTED AREAS) 
 -Park Avenue from Logee Street to Carrington Avenue (SELECTED AREAS) 

-Cass Avenue from the Burrito Company to the Landmark Medical Center 
emergency exit, and Ayotte Printers to Woonsocket Senior High School 
(SELECTED AREAS) 

 -Social Street from Beauchemin Lumber to the Stadium Theatre 
              (SELECTED AREAS)                        
 
Director of Public Works Steven D’Agostino stated that he would be utilizing private 
milling services and a brand new City owned paver, and has asked residents to be 
patient with the short inconvenience in order to make improvements to our City. 
 
Mayor Baldelli-Hunt added, “This is just the beginning, and there is much more to come.  
My Administration has been eager to start the implementation of upgrading the 
infrastructure of our City.  Whether it is blight, our roads, water, wastewater, or 
improving the overall look of the City…it’s all happening in an effort to create a better 
Woonsocket.” 
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